
 

 

June 30, 2023 
 
Congratulations to those students who have completed your school year with us and welcome to those new 
to Donwood School.  
 
The 2023 – 2024 school year will start on Wednesday, September 6th. 
 
Your child’s classroom teacher will be purchasing their school supplies. This reduces the cost for families and 
ensures all students have appropriate supplies for learning. 
 
Payment of school supply fee can be made directly from your Parent Portal.  Instructions for completing this 
can be found on our school’s website at www.retsd.mb.ca/don.   If you require help with access to your 
Parent Portal, please call the school.  We will also accept cash or cheque. 
 
 
When you come on September 6th, please bring: 

✓ Pair of indoor runners (please send velcro shoes if unable to tie shoes independently) 
✓ Backpack 
✓ Water bottle – we have bottle filling stations for students to use 
✓ 2 boxes of Kleenex 
✓ $50 Student Fee payment 

 
Please clearly label all clothing, shoes, lunch kits and backpacks with your child’s name. 
 
  

Student Fees will pay for:                                                                                        Cost to families: 

Items such as paper, scribblers, pencils, crayons, duotangs, binders, 
glue, scissors, rulers, etc. that your child will use throughout the year. 

$50 

 
 
 
Enjoy your summer, take care, and stay safe. 
 
Mrs. D. Martineau 
Principal 
 
 
 
Supply List is for Grade 1 – 2 classes (including 2/3 split): 
  
Frau Northcliffe 
Ms. Glabush 
Ms. Feuer 
Ms. Schroeder 
Frau Refler 


